
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

To:   The City of the Village of Douglas City Council  
 
From:  Laura Kasper, City Clerk  
 
RE: Meeting Time Change to 6:00 PM for the November 4, 2024, Meeting 
 
Date:   October 7, 2024   

 

 
Due to the November 5, 2024, General Election taking place the day following the 
Council meeting, I would like to propose changing the time for the November 4, 2024, 
meeting from 7:00 PM to 6:00 PM. 
 
Between the anticipated high-voter turnout, 9-days of early voting prior, and additional 
setup required after the Council meeting, the supplementary hour would help 
immensely. I hope to have your support with this and look forward to running another 
smooth election for the City of Douglas.  
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